
 

Bild Group News 
 

 

Bild has some good news. We have decided that 
Respond will join the Bild Group. 

 

 

Respond is a charity that offers therapy to people 
with learning disabilities and autistic people, who 
have experienced trauma.  

 

 

Bild and Respond have worked together for 
many years on projects.  

 

 

This means that Respond  will become the 4th 
Charity to join the Bild Group, alongside Bild, the 
Restraint Reduction Network and Association of 
Certified Training  

 

 

 

 

The move will happen later in 2024.  

 

 

The boards of trustees have done lots of 
research and talking about this.  

https://respond.org.uk/
https://www.bild.org.uk/
https://restraintreductionnetwork.org/
https://bildact.org.uk/
https://bildact.org.uk/


 

 

 

They think that this will be a good move for both 
charities so they can carry on standing up for the 
rights of people with learning disabilities and 
autistic people.  

 

 

Respond will stay as an independent charity with 
its own board of trustees.  

 

 

There will be no change to the service for 
Respond clients and no one will be made 
redundant.  

 
 
 


